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Alison Marschner Joins FUSE Research as Associate Director of Research 

FUSE Strengthens Research Arm to Align with Shifting Industry Dynamics 
 
September 18, 2019, Needham, MA – As part of its mission to provide asset managers with on-demand 
decision support, FUSE Research Network is pleased to announce the appointment of Alison Marschner as 
Associate Director of Research in its Boston-area office. Marschner will be responsible for developing 
personalized research to support the evolving needs of FUSE clients. She will work closely with the FUSE 
relationship managers to design, implement and manage customized research and analysis to ensure that 
clients achieve their strategic and tactical objectives. 
 
With nearly 15 years’ experience in the industry, Marschner possesses extensive knowledge with fee-based 
investment programs and platforms, including executing product strategy and educational initiatives. 
Marschner joins FUSE from Citizens Securities, Inc., where she worked in product management, focusing on 
driving adoption and expanding capabilities of the firm’s fee-based investment programs. Previously, she 
spent six years at LPL Financial, responsible for strategic planning and marketing of fee-based investment 
programs. She also holds Series 7 and Series 66 certifications. 
 
Rick Ledbury, Director at FUSE Research Network, commented, “Alison’s hire is just another example of our 
commitment to investing in talent and resources that empower our clients to make the most informed 
business decisions. Her background and fee-based investment expertise will be a key asset to our clients as 
the industry continues its shift from a transaction-based business.” 
 
In addition to providing on-demand client support, Marschner will contribute to a number of FUSE’s core 
capabilities including industry trends research, product development and BenchMark series studies. “I’m 
excited to be joining such an exceptional and experienced research team,” said Marschner. “Supporting FUSE’s 
commitment to delivering the highest level of positive client outcomes is a professional challenge I’m looking 
forward to undertaking.” 
 
About FUSE Research Network LLC 
FUSE was launched in 2008 with the view that research and consulting support for asset managers has failed 
to evolve with the changing needs of the client. The future competitive environment will demand that clients 
make important business decisions within shorter and shorter timeframes. 
 
In order to support clients in this setting, FUSE provides a dynamic research platform that covers our clients’ 
current and future decision areas (strategic and tactical). Our goal is to become an invaluable business partner 
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through the delivery of highly informed and forward-looking recommendations that are among the critical 
inputs our clients need to optimize results. 
 
 


